
The upcoming RSL - Memorial Service will be held at the
Grantville Memorial Park on November 11 at 11am. To be
hosted the Bass Valley RSL.

Free Green Waste at the tip starts on the 29th of October
ends 20th of November.

Bass Coast Shire Council's 2021/22 Annual Report is now
able to be viewed online at: www.bit.ly/BassCoast2122

For information on all projects BCSC is undertaking, go to
engage@basscoast.com.au

 At October's Public Meeting we had the pleasure of
listening to Max from Sunscape Solar give an

informative talk on Solar power how it works and the
various Govt Rebates as available to the public.

For more information on Solar Panels & Govt Rebates
feel free to contact our GBCA Business member

Sunscape Solar on 1300 733 332
                   

We also heard from Barbara Oates of Corinella General
Store (another GBCA Business Member) about the

Strategic Management Plan for Westernport, pointing
out that we need an integrated approach. The Strategic
Management Plan must be an overarching document
to encompass a wider range of communities around

Westernport and beyond. Any damage to the
environment in and around Westernport including the

hinterland, will impact all of us. For further information
and to register your concern, go to the Act for

Westernport Website.








The Great Witch Hunt

GBCA - Meet the New Committee
The AGM was held on the 14th of October, where a

new committee was elected. As the Grantville
Business and Community Association continues to

grow and gain more exposure in the greater
community, we would like to thank life member

Helen Zervopoulos who vacated the seat of
President after being a leading force in the growth

of the group. We now welcome Adam Schutz
(Business Member and Director of Stockdale &

Leggo) who was unanimously voted in as the new
President and we look forward to what the new

leadership team will bring. We would like to thank
the 2021/22 Executive committee for all their great

work throughout the year and look forward to
working with the new GBCA committee in the year

ahead. 
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:
GBCA would like to thank all who participated in The Great
Witch Hunt event that ran throughout October across Bass
Coast Shire & we hope everyone had just as much fun Witch
Hunting as we did.
All winners have been notified and GBCA would like to
Congratulate the following Prize winners:
1st: BIG4 Ingenia Holidays Phillip Island $500
accommodation voucher – Oscar & Felix Ham
2nd: Wildlife Coast Cruises family seal cruise – Yvonne
Anderson & Leila Hart
3rd: A Maze'N Things family voucher – Lauran Papas
4th: Maru Koala & Animal Park family voucher – Lisa Clarke
Bonus Draw: Phillip Island Tenpin Bowling & Entertainment
Centre voucher – Joe & Kai Nicolazzo. 

GBCA October Public Meeting

https://www.facebook.com/BassCoastShire?__cft__[0]=AZUOciM3ipfzbv3V5ZV2j7g3wh17Z8UCpaXtGwklf2gG9QlJq2Z4BNcKvZ-MKHHo6TJvgyTjYegaWyGQPzrJC0Qmx3OHf6QnCHUXBir8Fm_AV66xszUPWMo1CoqKpi0_GrRQXV5ygTP0kxrMGIRzeaX_RFlpmCioCiy3woBt7_Ld9uk47xOARClZeFS2AWFHXMs&__tn__=-]K-R
http://www.bit.ly/BassCoast2122?fbclid=IwAR31TPJihjDdtNU55gsSuY4hAa4eAI8imd6G4ParFwATiwwa__7z14FB86o
https://www.facebook.com/ingeniaholidaysphillipisland?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXh47Z0v-xz9VqR-1Zhwh0rFrlZ4aH1zgPi0LGdvLDt7sKD4NMEFxJ91w72YNJmHfT9UeZJjwl7AXjhFnor3FvZGKd9GBZs0eP-trPLXa1t4N7CeNJCletOLsvJPPAS5vNkjfnpqdng98BKTlDxfAU8zf-z5QW4OB4AFGYy_1wH3a5ZZGZUWmZqVucHighF6wSMHYUqAsRSiJa0Uy0MsM7h&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/WildlifeCoastCruises?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXh47Z0v-xz9VqR-1Zhwh0rFrlZ4aH1zgPi0LGdvLDt7sKD4NMEFxJ91w72YNJmHfT9UeZJjwl7AXjhFnor3FvZGKd9GBZs0eP-trPLXa1t4N7CeNJCletOLsvJPPAS5vNkjfnpqdng98BKTlDxfAU8zf-z5QW4OB4AFGYy_1wH3a5ZZGZUWmZqVucHighF6wSMHYUqAsRSiJa0Uy0MsM7h&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/AMazeNThings.PhillipIsland?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXh47Z0v-xz9VqR-1Zhwh0rFrlZ4aH1zgPi0LGdvLDt7sKD4NMEFxJ91w72YNJmHfT9UeZJjwl7AXjhFnor3FvZGKd9GBZs0eP-trPLXa1t4N7CeNJCletOLsvJPPAS5vNkjfnpqdng98BKTlDxfAU8zf-z5QW4OB4AFGYy_1wH3a5ZZGZUWmZqVucHighF6wSMHYUqAsRSiJa0Uy0MsM7h&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/marukoalapark/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXh47Z0v-xz9VqR-1Zhwh0rFrlZ4aH1zgPi0LGdvLDt7sKD4NMEFxJ91w72YNJmHfT9UeZJjwl7AXjhFnor3FvZGKd9GBZs0eP-trPLXa1t4N7CeNJCletOLsvJPPAS5vNkjfnpqdng98BKTlDxfAU8zf-z5QW4OB4AFGYy_1wH3a5ZZGZUWmZqVucHighF6wSMHYUqAsRSiJa0Uy0MsM7h&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/pitenpin?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXh47Z0v-xz9VqR-1Zhwh0rFrlZ4aH1zgPi0LGdvLDt7sKD4NMEFxJ91w72YNJmHfT9UeZJjwl7AXjhFnor3FvZGKd9GBZs0eP-trPLXa1t4N7CeNJCletOLsvJPPAS5vNkjfnpqdng98BKTlDxfAU8zf-z5QW4OB4AFGYy_1wH3a5ZZGZUWmZqVucHighF6wSMHYUqAsRSiJa0Uy0MsM7h&__tn__=-%5dK-R







GBCA Business Member - Maru Koala & Animal Park is excited to
again be able to host their annual not-for-profit 'Dreamnight at the
Zoo' event in mid-November this year.

Grantville Christmas Carols - This event has been scheduled for
Sunday 11th December. GBCA is currently preparing for this event.

Next Executive Meeting - Thursday 17th November to be held at
Maru Koala and Animal Park at 9.30 am

Upcoming Events - Save the Date

GBCA have a
website

www.visitgrantville.com.au

The membership prospectus for
both business and community

membership have been updated
and can be found on our website

at www.visitgrantville.com.au



If you or someone you know is
interested in becoming a member,

please contact the GBCA by
email:  thegbca1@gmail.com

GBCA Membership 

The annual Waterline Expo was held on Sunday the 6th
November and what a beautiful sunny day it was. GBCA

showcased local community and sporting groups and GBCA
business members. 

Lots of business & community stalls were in attendance &
the winners of The Great Witch Hunt were also drawn on the

day. There were a variety of information stalls to browse
and presentations all day long which provided information

about local community matters.
The children also enjoyed the free entertainment that was
provided which included face painting, jumping castle and

an animal nursery. 









Maru Koala & Animal Park - Winner of Leadship Award
Sunscape Solar - Runner Up of Leadership Award
Bass Coast Boat & Caravan Storage - Runner Up of Marketing &
Communications Award
Hair by Sarah Azzato - Winner of People's Choice Hair & Beauty Award
Graham Lyle Insurance - Runner Up of People's Choice Online, Mobile &
Home-Based Award
Bass Coast Boat & Caravan Storage - Winner of People's Choice Retail &
Services Award
Sunscape Solar - Winner of People's Choice Trades & Services Award.

Outstanding GBCA Businesses recognised in the Bass Coast Business
Awards. Many awards going to our very own local GBCA Businesses. Check

out our local award-winning Businesses below:

Business Member Spotlight

The Kernot Food and Wine Store is a beautiful heritage store built
in 1911 nestled in the hills of South Gippsland. The licensed

restaurant offers wood-fired pizzas, homemade treats, lunch and
dinner menu, with local wines available for purchase.

​The Kernot Store has recently undergone a change of ownership
with Steve now overseeing the restaurant. Steve hopes to

continue to create a warm and welcoming atmosphere where the
local community and visitors can get together for great food and

wine and to enjoy each others company.
 

For bookings The Kernot  Food & Wine Store can be contacted on
5678 8555 






Grantville Christmas
Carols

Sunday 11th December
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https://www.facebook.com/marukoalapark/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUaH1LzzMuc_6VsBelNW_LvxJc7JagT34cGRyDs9MhtXv5K3-BDZS5JKSkfakMYkovnbwqVVClgwevO8XW_XVmw_iNXXwUDNyQRqZc3wkatwUT2lEgYw5eiYk4oB5Q4lwadTLdxg77QSkrsnM495UpbS7Xn6vjML80y6gEilV6LQaXPJ14apnE2-TIjOCnOrHA&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/TheGreatWitchHunt/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVbKoWlkhSgEVdKk0wNtVPWlU-inO80UTTeRc2f1yCSKmCmLrKld07oTmHf1pJjO-B7VYcL7VRjlTCnIczvjGZr3eNdc5slIkwvH2uJH6pgA3yb4aW6-DKu8NMo58S88Zgo0jxcL0mAd6JyJ7KK5s50fMYwe5tWXQa8CG4B2JUNa10CfCfaAPwgw6PCRk6sxuQamz-cj5GDWXcNVXSIfED7&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/marukoalapark/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXEkpEPVY-D2YRl4gzWdTMpaQypJQe4suwsWGbhFOFjiIKwtCJKqykga5QXa7ONk3NG02ZCciepMlS0dRHQrIFKi6tpOGPmTB3YDEHpMKwlt1Nz5V-OR1xHLaRcrKTd4YFZwatKoxFc1p4BV5hjj4sjm9ddtSXoOZM_ZpSt9lAPtiXxSkEGAcv_rt_Xhg74q_U&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/sunscapesolar?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXEkpEPVY-D2YRl4gzWdTMpaQypJQe4suwsWGbhFOFjiIKwtCJKqykga5QXa7ONk3NG02ZCciepMlS0dRHQrIFKi6tpOGPmTB3YDEHpMKwlt1Nz5V-OR1xHLaRcrKTd4YFZwatKoxFc1p4BV5hjj4sjm9ddtSXoOZM_ZpSt9lAPtiXxSkEGAcv_rt_Xhg74q_U&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/basscoastbcs?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXEkpEPVY-D2YRl4gzWdTMpaQypJQe4suwsWGbhFOFjiIKwtCJKqykga5QXa7ONk3NG02ZCciepMlS0dRHQrIFKi6tpOGPmTB3YDEHpMKwlt1Nz5V-OR1xHLaRcrKTd4YFZwatKoxFc1p4BV5hjj4sjm9ddtSXoOZM_ZpSt9lAPtiXxSkEGAcv_rt_Xhg74q_U&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hairbysarahazzato?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXEkpEPVY-D2YRl4gzWdTMpaQypJQe4suwsWGbhFOFjiIKwtCJKqykga5QXa7ONk3NG02ZCciepMlS0dRHQrIFKi6tpOGPmTB3YDEHpMKwlt1Nz5V-OR1xHLaRcrKTd4YFZwatKoxFc1p4BV5hjj4sjm9ddtSXoOZM_ZpSt9lAPtiXxSkEGAcv_rt_Xhg74q_U&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/grahamlyleinsurance?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXEkpEPVY-D2YRl4gzWdTMpaQypJQe4suwsWGbhFOFjiIKwtCJKqykga5QXa7ONk3NG02ZCciepMlS0dRHQrIFKi6tpOGPmTB3YDEHpMKwlt1Nz5V-OR1xHLaRcrKTd4YFZwatKoxFc1p4BV5hjj4sjm9ddtSXoOZM_ZpSt9lAPtiXxSkEGAcv_rt_Xhg74q_U&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/basscoastbcs?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXEkpEPVY-D2YRl4gzWdTMpaQypJQe4suwsWGbhFOFjiIKwtCJKqykga5QXa7ONk3NG02ZCciepMlS0dRHQrIFKi6tpOGPmTB3YDEHpMKwlt1Nz5V-OR1xHLaRcrKTd4YFZwatKoxFc1p4BV5hjj4sjm9ddtSXoOZM_ZpSt9lAPtiXxSkEGAcv_rt_Xhg74q_U&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/sunscapesolar?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXEkpEPVY-D2YRl4gzWdTMpaQypJQe4suwsWGbhFOFjiIKwtCJKqykga5QXa7ONk3NG02ZCciepMlS0dRHQrIFKi6tpOGPmTB3YDEHpMKwlt1Nz5V-OR1xHLaRcrKTd4YFZwatKoxFc1p4BV5hjj4sjm9ddtSXoOZM_ZpSt9lAPtiXxSkEGAcv_rt_Xhg74q_U&__tn__=-%5dK-R


GBCA BUSINESS MEMBERS


